
Making It Happen 
Monday 3rd June 5-7pm, County Hall, Worcester 
 

You are invited to join us in our Council Chamber for an event shining a light on volunteering. 

The event will see Councillor Lucy Hodgson announce our new Community Solution Fund, which will provide support 

to Voluntary and Community Sector Organisations. 

RSVP now by emailing: volunteerweek@worcestershire.gov.uk 

Earlier that day we are also holding an event for Worcestershire County Council staff to find out more about getting 

involved in volunteering. Voluntary and Community Sector Organisations are welcome to attend between 12-2pm to 

showcase volunteering opportunities and engage directly with staff interested in getting involved in volunteering. 

If you are interested in having a stand at this staff event, please email: volunteerweek@worcestershire.gov.uk 
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